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Book of Condolences Available to Nunavummiut 
 
IQALUIT, Nunavut (April 8, 2005) – Nunavummiut interested in expressing their 
sadness at the death of Pope John Paul II will be able to sign a book of condolences at the 
Nunavut Legislature. 
 
Nunavummiut outside the capital will be able to offer their condolences online at 
http://www.gov.nu.ca/condolences. 
 
The book of condolences will be open at the front desk of the Legislature until April 15, 
2005. The on-line book of condolences will also be available until that date. 
 
The book of condolences will be delivered to the Vatican. 
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